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It is with great concern that a potential plan would be put in place that 
intends to treat stock options as an expense. This is of great concern to 
me for several reasons. With the "artificially" high valuation for stock 
options. stock options will not be able to be leveraged as a 
tool. Furthermore, stock options do not meet the definition of an expense 
because they do not use company assets - true cost of a stock option is 
dilution of earnings per share (EPS) and is already accounted for when 
options are exercised. 

With respect to how the United States continues to compete with other 
countries, stock options are a critical component of the United States' 
ability to do so. As an example, in China, stock options are used, and 
they do not treat them as an expense. All in all, the result of expensing 
stock options could have a dramatic impact on American high tech 
leadership, innovation and job creation. 

I hope you consider this request NOT to treat stock options as an expense 
as an incredibly important and critical issue. 
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